
 
 
 

 
April 2, 2015            File: MV2007L8-0025 
 
Mr. Scott Stringer, General Manager 
Miramar Northern Mining Ltd. 
PO Box 2000 
75 Con Rd. 
YELLOWKNIFE NT   X1A 2M1 Email: scott.stringer@newmont.com 
 
Dear Mr. Stringer: 
 
2014 Annual Reclamation Status Report –Discussion Session Meeting - 
Closure and Reclamation, Con Mine, NT 
 
The Mackenzie Valley Land and Water Board (MVLWB) staff have reviewed the 
2014 Annual Reclamation Status Report (RSR) and determined that in order to 
aid in the review of the RSR that a Discussion Session Meeting will be held at 
9:00 am on Tuesday May 5, 2015 at the MVLWB office.  The purpose of the 
meeting is to allow MNML to present their RSR and associated RECLAIM 
estimate to staff and reviewers and to answer any questions reviewers may 
have.  Following the meeting reviewers will submit any remaining questions or 
recommendations to the MVLWB using the Online Review System (ORS).  
Following reviewer comments the proponent will have the opportunity to 
respond. 
 
Board staff have contacted MNML staff to confirm availability for a May 5, 2015 
meeting. However, if MNML staff are unable to attend please inform the 
MVLWB and provide an alternate date. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns regarding the meeting please feel free to 
contact me at (867) 766-7466 or via email at mcasas@mvlwb.com. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Marc Casas 
Regulatory Officer 
MVLWB  
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